
 

Hello Everyone.  Well, I’m happy to say that our club is off to a 
great start for 2016.  Our membership is up.  Last year’s new 
members have rejoined and our last few renewals are still coming 
in.  A reminder, if you haven’t sent in your renewal yet, please do 
so soon so that Sam Pietrofitta can include you in our membership 
directory.  For all of you who have sent in your renewal, thank 
you. 
 
We will do our best to see that you have a good time in our 
club.  Steve Blank will arrange fun and interesting tours for 
us.  Our car show will continue to be a great event,  and there will 
be many more fun events during the year. 
 
The Phoenix/Scottsdale auto auctions were held recently.  I’m 
happy to say that prices continue to go up, so our “funny olde” 
cars continue to bring us fun and enjoyment, and are actually good 
investments.  My Ferrari was a good example.  I paid $17,000 for 
it, owned and used it for 20 years, and sold it when we moved to 
Sedona for $50,000.  I’ve owned my Austin Healey for 59 years.  I 
paid $2,300 for it.  It must be worth millions by now!  If anyone 
acquired a new car at one of the auctions be sure to tell us about it 
at the February meeting. 
 
I’ll see you at the February meeting. 



 

Some Stuff: 

Loraine Cousins    26 

Christine Fellows    8 

Gary Lamb     6 

Ed Pittman     17 

Carlyn Romey    17 

Mary Tulley     23 

Joe Tulley             2 

Margi  Walters            28

Congratulations  
On Your Anniversary! 

   
  Steve & Sharon Blank   28 

  Gary & Diane Carson   28 

  Karl & Terri scheinuck   20 

  Margi & Lon Walters   11 

February 9 - Club Meeting 
 

February-TBD - Cruise-in & Burgers at G's 
Burgers - Cornville  

  
March 12 (tentative) - 46th Annual St 

Patrick's Day Parade  
 

March — TBD - Litter Lifter  
 

April 12 - Club Meeting  
4/16 - Sedona Winds Car Display  

 
May 10 - Club Meeting  

5/08 - Mother's Day Brunch  
 

ClubClubClub   
Calendar  Calendar  Calendar     

Meeting Refreshments 
Note: Those providing refreshments will be 

reimbursed $10. Ground coffee is in the kitchen. 

February:  Coffee - Roger Battiston. Refreshments - 
Amy Duncan and Steve & Sharon Blank. 

 
March:  Coffee - Phil and Sharrie Wadsack. 

Refreshments - Sally Peck. I will have to ask for 
another volunteer at the February meeting. 

 
April:  Coffee - Lyle Branch. Refreshments - Cyndy 

Mortensen and Phil & Sharrie Wadsack. 

Welcome new members: 
 

Still no new members 
Please bring it out 

and let others see it 
at the Sedona Elks Lodge  

 
The lodge will be hosting a fun cruise in on the third 
Wednesday of each month from 5:00 to 7:00 in the Elks 
Lodge parking lot at 110 Airport Road, Sedona. The 
Lodge will be serving tacos and good quality grilled hot 
dogs on the patio. Beverages will be available in the 
lounge. This is being done to provide car owners an op-
portunity to show off their 
fine rides just for the fun of 
it and for the comradery. 
Seems too many great 
looking rides spend a lot of 
time in garages when 
showing them off and driv-
ing them is why you built 
them. So bring it out!  
 
The Elks will have a page 
on Facebook. Look for Se-
dona Elks (or visit 
www.sedonaelks.org) 
cruise to check the dates 
and photos from recent 
cruise nights. 

$$$$    CLUB DUES    $$$$ 
 

Club dues for 2016 are due and 
should be paid before 

February 29, 2016, 
to ensure that your name is includ-

ed in the club roster. On the last 
page you will find a copy of the 

Membership Application. 
You can also find the form on 

the club site at 
http://www.sedonacarclub.com/

site-images/2012-SCC-
Membership.pdf 

 
Questions? Call Sam Pietrofitta, Treasurer, at  

928-282-3801. 

http://www.sedonacarclub.com/site-images/2012-SCC-Membership.pdf
http://www.sedonacarclub.com/site-images/2012-SCC-Membership.pdf
http://www.sedonacarclub.com/site-images/2012-SCC-Membership.pdf


 

2016 EXECUTIVE BOARD 
  
 President         David Lombardi  928-203-9007 
 1st Vice President    Ed Pittman   928-204-1326 
 2nd Vice President     Mike Clark   928-284-3120 
 Treasurer/Membership   Sam Pietrofitta  928-282-3801 
 Program Chairman    Vince Monaci    928-282-6761 
 Secretary     Jane Tusso   928-282-0894     
 Historian/Tours/Events     Steve Blank   928-284-2112 
 Highway Cleanup        Phil Wadsack  928-284-2665 
 Newsletter Editor    Arny Messersmith  928-451-0153  
 Ex-Officio Member        Larry Currie   928-204-9540 

       VISIT US AT:   SedonaCarClub.com                            facebook.com/sedona.carclub 

Sedona Car Club 
PO Box 748 

Sedona, AZ  86339 

 
Club Meetings 

The General Meetings of the Sedona Car Club are held at 7:00 p.m. on the second Tuesday of each month at 
the Sedona Library except in June when our meeting is the Annual Picnic and in December when it is the 

Annual Christmas Party.  We do not meet in July.  Please attend and bring a car-loving friend. 
 

Board Meetings 
The Board meets on the first Tuesday of each month at 8:30 a.m. at the Cousins’ clubroom. 

All members are invited to attend. 
 

Tire Tracks 
Tire Tracks is published eleven times a year by the Sedona Car Club and contains information on events and 
activities of interest to members. It is compiled and edited by Arny Messersmith and posted on the website 
by Steve Blank before the monthly meeting. All submissions are due by the 1st of each month. Email them 

to:  jan@messersmith.name.    

NEXT MEETING 
 

February 9 
 

Speaker:   Frank Wirkus - "Methods of Search & Rescues"  

Regional Car Events 

 
2/17 - Sedona Elks Cruise-In  

2/26-28 - CARQUEST Auto Parts NHRA Nationals @ Wild Horse Pass MotorSports Park  
3/04-06 - Goodguys 7th Spring Nationals, Scottsdale  

3/12 - 6th Annual Clarkdale Car Show  
3/16 - Sedona Elks Cruise-In  

3/18-19 - Silver Auctions at Ft. McDowell  
3/18-19 - Arizona Flywheelers Annual Engine & Tractor Show, Cottonwood  

3/26 - Annual Mingus Union High School Car Show, Cottonwood  
(For a complete list of SCC 2016 events, visit our website at sedonacarclub.com) 

From the Editor’s Desk 
 

NOTHING TO REPORT 
No news is good news. 

Discount 
If your car is being serviced at Red 

Rock Precision Motors, be sure to ask 
for the car club 10% discount. 



 

We know you’ve been craving 
Miscellaneous Nonsense 

SO, Here it IS 

In what colors was the ‘53 Corvette available? 
 

(Thanks Ed Pittman) 

 
The most useful vehicle in Sedona 

 
(Thanks Steve Blank) 

When you’ve miscalculated the capacity of your 
Ferrari Transporter 

 
(Thanks Steve Blank) 

What car, year, price? 
 

(Thanks Ed Pittman) 

 
 
 

Identify the 
make 

of this limo. 
 

(Trick question) 
 

(Thanks Editor) 



 


